
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Alan Jepson, City Clerk 
 
From  Kathleen Kuchta 
 Inland Wetlands Clerk 
 
Date: June 27, 2008 
 
Re: Cancellation of the July 2, 2008 Milford Inland Wetlands Agency Regular 

Meeting 
 
 
The July 2, 2008 regular meeting of the Inland Wetlands Agency has been canceled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Inland Wetlands Agency is July 16, 2008 in 
Conference Room “A” of the Parson’s Government Center. 


